
Jingle All the Way! 
We’re all feeling very merry…Christmas is 
in the air!!! 

Priest Luncheon 
Monday, Dec. 4 

The priest luncheon was a wonderful success 
this week! A very special thank you to chairs 
Lacey Savaya and Benedetta Morley for 
coordinating this extra special event. 

Family Dinner Night 
Wed, Dec 6th 

Thank you to Cheryl Moscato for coordinating 
this wonderful evening. What a great way to 
support HFRS and a local business! 
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Quick Links 
  About Us                                    
Volunteer                                                                 

Events                                             
Contact Us 

Next PTG Membership 
Meeting 

12/12 - 9:15 am - North Campus 

In this issue… 
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PRIEST LUNCHEON

FAMILY DINNER NIGHT

GIFT SHOP

VOLUNTEERING

THANK YOUS

RETAIL FUNDRAISERS6

https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/about-us.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/volunteer.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/events.cfm
mailto:hfrsptgpres@gmail.com


Christmas Gift Shop 
North Campus - Dec 5th-7th,                             
South Campus - Dec 12th-14th 

Thank you to everyone who made the North 
Campus Santa Shop a sparkling success! Special 
thanks to Christine Hurst, Missy Akash, Jessica 
Cossette, and Renee Sorgi, the amazing chairs 
who coordinated this event. 
HFRS Christmas ornaments will be for sale 
at the South Campus shop next week! Please 
check out these beautiful baubles; they make 
great gifts!!! 

Candy Land Countdown to 
Christmas! 

Saturday, Dec. 9 & Sunday, Dec. 10 

We could still use volunteers to assist in 
decorating the school with Christmas cheer this 
weekend.  
High school students needing service hours are 
welcome! Click here to volunteer. 

A Million Thanks… 
The PTG wishes to recognize Christina Scollin 
(former co-vice president) and Christina 
Matway (former secretary) for all the time and 
talent you gave to PTG during your terms! You 
left an indelible mark on the PTG and the HFRS 
community. WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR YOU! And 
thank you as well to Claudia Morreale for 
coordinating staff gifts and your years of 
service.  

Retail Fundraisers  
Kroger Spotlight 

It’s December and that means time to stock 
up on holiday groceries. Why not head to 
Kroger and take advantage of our HFRS 
fundraising partnership? 

Box Tops, Busch’s, Kroger, RaiseRight, 
Toyology 

All year, we participate in retail fundraisers that 
benefit HFRS. Click on the links above for more 
info on each program. 
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PTG Executive Board 

Presidents:                                     
Lauren Kochenderfer   

Kristen Baradihi       
Vice Presidents:                                      

Tricia Dennis  
Chelsea George 

  Secretary:  
Suzanne Bilodeau                               

Treasurer:                                                    
Dena Premo

“Teamwork makes the DREAM work.”

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-46406373-christmas#/
https://4.files.edl.io/f319/12/01/21/200948-77413b9c-d8c9-489f-967f-9bc5e425dff6.pdf
https://4.files.edl.io/9211/08/28/19/154203-375d68f6-b4a2-4678-a012-0b86495929c7.pdf
https://www.buschs.com/community
https://www.holyfam.org/editoruploads/files/PTG/2022%20-%202023/PTG%20-%20Kroger%20Flyer.pdf
https://www.raiseright.com
https://www.holyfam.org/editoruploads/files/PTG/2022%20-%202023/PTG%20-%20Toyology%20fundraiser.pdf
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